
Executive Chef / Owner Theodore Kappas

www.softcafe.com

Mezedes / Small PlatesMezedes / Small Plates

Avgolemono Soup  $4
Lemon juice, chicken broth, eggs and orzo pasta.

Three Cheese Saganaki  $10
Kefalograviera, Feta and Haloumi
cheeses, infused with lemon juice and
Metaxa. 

Kakavia  $14
Traditional Ionian fish soup. Mussels,
clams, sea bass, prawns, tomatoes,
garlic, fresh herbs, saffron Chardonnay
wine broth.Kalamaria  $8

Fried with tzatziki and tyrokafteri. Garides Saganaki  $10
Sautéed prawns, tomatoes, capers,
Kalamata olives and Feta cheese. 

Oktapodi sta Karvouna  $16
Grilled octopus, fennel, capers,
revithia, kale, fresh herbs and
ladolemono.

Kavourokeftedes  $12
Jumbo lump crab cakes - Tyrokafteri.

Spanakopita  $8
Filo, spinach, leeks, fresh herbs and
Dodoni Feta. 

Cold Spreads (choice of three)  $8
Tyrokafteri, Taramosalata, Hummus,
Tzatziki and Santorini Fava.  

SaladsSalads

Horiatiki  $12
The village salad - ripe tomatoes,
onions, cucumbers, peppers, kalamata
olives, Feta cheese, wild Greek oregano
and extra virgin olive oil.

Prasini  $12
Romaine lettuce, tomatoes, onions,
cucumbers, peppers, Feta cheese, wild
Greek oregano, red wine vinegar and
olive oil.

Bulgur Wheat  $12
Revithia, tomatoes, red onions, pine
nuts, red peppers, cucumbers, raisins,
arugula,  feta cheese and lemon garlic
vinaigrette.

Goat Cheese  $14
Mixed greens, tomatoes, figs, toasted
almonds,  red onions and pomegranate
vinaigrette. 

Calamari  $16
Mixed greens, grilled Haloumi cheese,
roasted red peppers, red onions, fennel,
wild Greek oregano and extra virgin
olive oil tomato vinaigrette. 

Manouri  $12
Grapes, strawberries, blackberries,
sunflower seeds, romaine lettuce and 
Greek yogurt honey dressing.

Sandwiches and BurgersSandwiches and Burgers

Chicken Sandwich  $10
Kasseri, Kalamata olive tapenade,
tomatoes and arugula 

Lamburger  $12
Grilled seasoned ground lamb, goat
cheese, arugula, tomatoes and pickled
onions. Spartan Pita  $10

Roast leg of lamb, bulgur, pine nuts,
onions, tomatoes and Tzatziki sauce 

Loukaniko Sandwich  $8
Mild Greek sausage, onions, peppers,
Tyrokafteri and Kasseri cheeseGyro   $8

On pita with lettuce, tomatoes, onions
and tzatziki sauce

Lobster Gyro  $18
Lettuce, tomato, onions and tzatziki
sauce on pita.Souvlaki  $12

Served with potatoes and pita.




